
PA State Chapter Meeting July 26, 2013
ACTION ITEMS

Ray Smith: Follow up on payment to Ned Smith Center
Joe Drolet: Check for corrections on the March and June meeting minutes and post to the 
website.
Dennis Wade: Return request for funds from LL Bean Hunt
Skip Motts: Make contact with new PGC Commissioner and invite him to the October BOD 
meeting and January Rendevouz.
All BOD: Review corrected March and June meeting minutes and prepare to accept them at the 
October meeting.
Bob Erikson: Schedule the next STH2 meeting.
Ray Smith: Develop questions pertaining to the hen study and gobbler study to Mary Jo in order 
to create a hand out for members.
Mary Jo: Send out a PGC co-op meeting minutes to all BOD.
All BOD: Start getting donations for the January Rendevous
Dwayne Hurst: Verify the new law and or language as it pertains to mentored youth/adult 
hunting.
Skip Motts: Email new BOD’s regarding committee functions
Joe Drolet: Set up new directors with access to website.
Dennis Wade: Update contact info for BOD’s including all new Directors.
Joe Drolet: Why have meetings stopped being recorded and do you know what happened to the 
old recorder?


